
In October 2023, we consulted on the hours of 
control in CA-G Controlled Parking Zone (CPZ). 
Thank you to everyone who took the time to share 
their views.

We have now decided to make the following 
changes to the CA-G CPZ:

•	 Make permanent the trial scheme of Saturday 
controls in the western part of the CPZ (Area A) 
08:30-13:30 in paid for parking bays, permit holder 
bays and shared use bays.

•	 Introduce Saturday controls as a trial in Area A, 
08:30-13:30 to cover waiting restrictions (single 
yellow lines).

•	 Introduce Saturday controls as a trial, for the 
remainder of CA-G CPZ (Area B) 08:30-13:30 in 
paid for parking bays, permit bays and waiting 
restrictions (single yellow lines).



What happens now?
The current trial was made permanent in December 2023. The new trial will start 
in early 2024, we will write to you again before the implementation of the new trial. 
Statutory traffic orders, where required for new parts of the scheme proposed following 
the initial trial, and how you can respond will be displayed on notices on local streets, 
in the Camden New Journal and on our website at: camden.gov.uk/recently-
advertised-proposals
You can read the decision report and our feedback to the consultation responses on 
our website, which you can access using the QR code or via this link: Camden.gov.uk/
DecisionCAG
You can request this information in other formats like large print, easy read or other 
languages by calling 020 7974 4444 or by sending an email to 
safetravel@camden.gov.uk


